
TO THE HONOURABLE THE SPEAKER AND MEMBERS OF

 THE HOUSE OF REPRESENTATIVES

This petition of the undersigned Citizens of Queensland

draws to the attention of the House: Australia Post is planning to close the Australia Post
Office at Highpoint Plaza in Ashgrove, Queensland. Residents and business owners were not
consulted about the closure, and we believe the closure will cause great inconvenience for local
families and business owners.

We therefore ask the House to: Seek assurances from Australia Post that they will reconsider
and rescind this closure and commit to retaining full Australia Post Office facilities in this
Ashgrove shopping precinct.




